
June 1st, 2020 Legion Membership Meeting 

 

7:00pm: The monthly meeting was called to order by 1
st
 Vice Commander 

Hamburgur with 12 members present 5 on Zoom total 17. The Pledge of 

Allegiance, placing of the POW-MIA Flag on the empty chair and the 

Preamble of the American Legion Conducted.   

 

Roll Call of Officers: All present and or accounted for. 

 

Minutes from the April and May meetings were read and placed on file. 

Minutes from the April and May Board meetings read and placed on file. 

 

Finance Officer Herbert reported total assets at $38,159.10. The itemized 

report is attached to these minutes.  

 

1
st
 Vice Commander: Bob reported that we are open again on Thursdays 

with a modified lunch menu and other services offered. 

 

Sick Call:Sympathy card to the family of Wilfred Saeger 

 

Firing Squad/Color Guard report:Email from Steve Gillis reports total assets 

of $11,961.84. Report attached to these minutes. 

 

Bar/House report: Kirk Grill reports assets at $994.44. Report attached to 

these minutes.  

 

Judge Advocate: Tom reported that the shed needs some cleaning which 

he’ll take care of when he gets back from vacation. 

 

Service Officer: Dan reported that Marissa Haines sent us a thank you letter 

for the scholarship, Badger Boys State funding has been returned, he is 

looking into talking to the state about allowing more kids next year due to 

this years cancellation. 

 

Member Transfer: We received a request for transfer to our Post from Lee 

Holtgrieve from Post 294 he is a PUFL,motion made and second to accept 

voted on and passed.     

 

  

 



New Business: Ryan Mitchell the young man that we help financially go to 

Austria as a exchange student talked about his experience and informed us 

that he has been accepted to West Point and he is looking forward to become 

a member of our Post, it was found out that he is eligible for SAL so he did 

fill out a application. Ken Wzorek reported that the Elks will be having a 

Flag Day ceremony on June 14
th

 3pm at the Lodge, they are looking for 4 

people to present the colors, if you can help contact Ken. Larry will be 

sending out the newsletter soon, if you have items you want in the letter get 

it to him ASAP, Larry also asked Roger if we had paid out all of our 

monetary donations and Roger said as far as he knew they were. 

Bob reported that there may be some new medical issues with agent orange 

and high blood pressure.                      

 

Communications: We got a thank you letter from Deb Duesterbeck (our 

website operator) for here compensation check and a newsletter from the 

Fisher House.  

 

In House Raffle: Armen Genz and Doug Clemmons 

 

Baseball Raffle: April: Donnell Geib, May: Erik Quamme and  

 June: Addisson O 

 

Adjourned: 7:57pm 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Kirk Grill 

Adjutant  

 

  

 


